
Straub Otolaryngology Head & Neck Surgery
ENT-Ear, Nose, Throat Services

We Are Relocating.

Beginning July 11, we will relocate our clinic to 
the Waterfront Plaza to better serve our patients. 

Our new address is:
500 Ala Moana Blvd.  |  Waterfront Plaza, Suite 1D

Honolulu, HI 96813
Phone number: 808-522-4530  |  Fax number: 808-522-4529

Parking will be validated.


